
 Minutes 
     

Camden Town Council 

Called Meeting 

June 24, 2010 

  

The properly called and advertised meeting of the Camden Town Council was at 
7:15a.m.by President Peter Wagoner.  Present were Member Andy Kelly and Clerk-
Treasurer Pat Casserly. The only item of business was the selection of a new Deputy 
Marshal.  The executive meeting on June10 gave the full town council the opportunity to 
interview two candidates.  By a motion from Mr. Kelly, seconded by Mr. Wagoner the 
Council voted to hire Randy Larimore to fill the part-time position effective June 10, 
2010. 

  

Meeting adjourned at 7:20a.m. 
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